MINUTES OF READING SUB- TASK FORCE MEETING

                          August 19th , 2004
Attending: Marilyn Burke, Andrea Clark, Tamara Clunis, Ann Dillon, Cheryl Engle, 
Judy Hubble, Mary Leonard, Dorothy Martinez, Shirley Melcher, Maggi Miller, Sibyl Noack, Ann Palmer, Ursula Parker, Sherry Prather, Carrie Pyhrr, Sonya Riggs, Rich Roberson, Dolores Segura, Anne Ward & Julie Wauchope.
	         Topics
	                                 Discussion
	         Action

	Announcements-
Julie Wauchope
	· In College Anthology, 3rd ed. The old answer key is not 

correct.
· Opening Doors will be in bookstores on 8/23.

· Approved booklist with suggested deletions was distributed.

· Vonnye Rice-Gardner has scholarship info available on disk 

at EVC.

· Students need to talk to an advisor to see if they need to take 

      THEA a second time.
	· Sibyl will look 
into getting a new 
key

· Requests for 
keeping books

on the approved

list should be 

sent to Hope by 8/31.

	Brian Yansky’s 
book Ann Dillon
	· Brian’s award-winning book, “My Road Trip to the Pretty 

· Girl capital of the World” will be used in the Triangle 
Program.
	

	Weaver On-line-
Dolores Segura &

Ann Dillon
	· Faculty can preview Weaver Online by going to 
           Wisesoftonline.com/readingonline/

      (School code= ACC; User ID=demo; Password=demo)
      Check with techs in learning lab before customizing the 

      program.  There is a Weaver manual for each of the 6 campuses.  
      Old version of Weaver is still available.  Online version will be

      used for 1 year.
	· Dolores will 

Check to see how

      the Weaver

      licenses can be 

      distributed.

	TX Workforce
Conf Ann Palmer
	· Ann distributed a list of resources and a folder of articles 
       from the TX Workforce Conference, one for each campus.
	

	Reading Website-
Ann Palmer
	· Ann distributed  a description of the updated info on the 
      Reading Website.
	· Send suggestions
      for changes to Ann

	Spelling Course-

Ann Palmer
	· Taskforce approved a new online spelling course to be 
      offered in the Spring ’04 by Ann Palmer.
	

	Hybrid Course-
Judy Hubble
	· Judy distributed copies of a plan for her Hybrid reading
      1313 course (half online, half in the classroom) to be

      offered at CYP.
	· To be further

      discussed at the 
      next meeting

	Follow Up Report
	· Julie Wauchope distributed Tech Survey summaries.  Since
      most students indicated that they didn’t want changes in 

      the use of technology, we decided that nothing should be

      changed at this time.  We agreed that future tech surveys

      would be better if done on the computer immediately after

     students use the technology to be evaluated.
	

	
	· Cheryl Engle reported on the meeting regarding paired 
     classes and the unanimous to continue paired classes even

     though TSI makes B-or-better rule obsolete.  Paired classed

     provide good transfer of skills and successful students. 

· Sibyl Noack and others reported on results of pilot testing.  
      The ASSET was not recommended for adoption because

      its reading selections weren’t satisfactory and scores did

      not reflect student progress.  The Nelson-Denny was found 

      to reflect student progress, but might not be the best to

      use across all three reading levels.  The Degrees of Reading 

      Power test can be used at all levels, but came too late for

      a large pilot test group.  More copies of this test can be

      ordered if needed.
· Ann Palmer distributed an explanation of the scoring of the 

      Gates-McGinite used by 0303 instructors.
	· Cheryl will make a
      brochure advertising

      paired classes.

· DEVR 1313
     instructors can use

     the Nelson-Denny

    or Degrees of 

    Reading Power for 

    the 15% final score.
· A testing 
    Committee will meet
    with Marilyn Burke as 

    the chair.  Other

    members are Cheryl,

    Dorothy, & Julie



	New Business
	· Next Reading meeting will be on October 1st  9:30-10:45, 
      followed by the Dev. Comm. Meeting at 11:00-12:45, followed

      by the Pearson workshop at 1:00-2:00
	· Julie will
    reserve rooms

    and send out 

    reminders


Thank you to Ann Palmer for taking notes!

